11 June 2021

Jane Grose
Director Central (Western)
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment

via email: [

Dear Ms Grose,

Gateway Determination Review: 2 Inverary Drive, Kurmond
Questions on Notice

| refer to the above application and the meeting with the Independent Planning Commission
(Commission) on Thursday 10 June 2021.

As discussed at the meeting, the Commission enquired whether the Department could
provide the following information:

Whether there were any discussions/correspondence between the Department and the
Greater Sydney Commission (GSC) regarding the Planning Proposal and minimum lot
sizes, and if so, what were the views of the GSC.

Please ensure that the above information is provided by Thursday, 17 June 2021.

If you require any clarification in relation to the above, or wish to discuss further, please

contact Ms Jane Anderson G ©' (02) N
Yours sincerely,

Stephen Barry
Planning Director

Office of the Independent Planning Commission NSW
Phone (02) 9383 2100 | Fax (02) 9383 2133 Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street
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